
 

 

  

  

Boy Scout Troop 282  
Chartered by Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary 

Troop Website – www.t282.org 
We now have a Facebook page! 

On November 9 and the 16th the Boy Scouts of 
America, Bluegrass Council had a SCOUTING FOR 
FOOD drive. On November 9th scouts distributed bags 
and/or door hangers to let their neighbors know about 
the drive. On the 16th, Scouts revisit those houses to 
pick up bags full of canned foods and nonperishable 
items.  The food was then delivered to God’s Pantry 
who will give it to needy families in the local 
community. Troop 282, Troop 8 and Pack 282 
distributed about 200 door hangers.  On the 16th 
Scouts collected about 250 pounds of food. 

 
Those attended on the 9th were Chris Boots, Jan Eggum, Julieann 
Eggum, Molly Eggum, Brady Hardman, Steve Hardman, John 
Rotramel and John Tomecek    

‘***************************************** 

The fall is the time for backpacking and of course 
camping.  So, on November  16th the troop collected 
the bags of food for the SCOUTING FOR FOOD and 
then went to Camp McKee and camped and 
backpacked around the camp to the Offut shelters. 
They had lunch and went hiking for about 4 miles. 
Returned to the shelters and set up camp and Scouts 
worked on cooking requirements and scouting skills 
and of course started a fire. The weather was prefect 
and NO RAIN. Those attending were Brady Hardman, 
Britten Sheldon, Dominic Sympson, Andrew Vogel 
and leaders John Buckles, Chris Boots and John 
Rotramel.

 
L to R – Assistant Scoutmaster Chris Boots, Britton Sheldon, Dominic 
Sympson, Andrew Vogel, Brady Hardman, Assistant Scoutmaster John 
Buckles and taking the picture is Scoutmaster John Rotramel  

.**************************************** 

Boy Scout Troop 282, Chartered by Mary Queen of 
the Holy Rosary Church, is looking for a new 
Scoutmaster. John Rotramel, our current 
Scoutmaster, will be stepping down. He has been 
Scoutmaster for the past four years and is still going 
to hang around, but would like to pass the torch to a 
new Scoutmaster. If you know of anyone that is 
interested, please contact John Tomecek, Troop 282 
Committee Chair, at 859-433-5646. 

.**************************************************** 

Upcoming Activities 

December – Camping in Casey County 

December – Annual Ski Trip to Perfect North 

January – Yearly Planning meeting and Lockin   

 

 See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org. If you 
are interested in Scouts BSA, either as a Boy or Girl or 
adult leader, please contact  

Scoutmaster John Rotramel at (859) 223-4235 
or 

 Troop 282 Committee Chair, John Tomecek at 
(859) 296-5803 

If you have an American flag that becomes worn, torn, 
faded or badly soiled and would like to have it retired, 
you can bring it to the church rectory or contact John 
Tomecek at 859-296-5803. 


